
From: Richards, Alyson [Alyson.Richards@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 5:48 PM 

To: Markowitz, Deb; Mears, David; Minter, Sue; Campoli, Gina; Hopkins, Asa; Searles, Brian; 

Recchia, Chris; Johnson, Justin 

CC: Miller, Elizabeth 

Subject: FW: EPA Administrator Thank-you Letter to Gov. Shumlin 

Attachments: Shumlin_AL-14-000-7879 - signed.pdf 

 

 
Hi all, 
Just FYI, attached is a thank you note to Gov. Shumlin from Gina McCarthy for his letter supporting Tier 
3 motor vehicle and low sulfur gas standards rulemaking.  
 
Thanks, 
Aly 
 

From: Barbery, Andrea [mailto:Barbery.Andrea@epa.gov]  

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 4:34 PM 

To: Richards, Alyson 
Subject: EPA Administrator Thank-you Letter to Gov. Shumlin 

 
Good afternoon, Aly –  
 
Here is a copy of a letter from EPA Administrator Gina McCarthy, thanking Governor Shumlin for his 
support of the recent Tier 3 motor vehicle and low sulfur gasoline standards rulemaking.  A hard copy of 
the letter is also in the mail. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Andrea Barbery 
Office of Intergovernmental Relations 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
202-564-1397 
 




